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I wish to object to the boundary in the new seat of Cox. I think the Cox-Wannon boundary should be 
further east (for example a line drawn from Wye River to Mt Mercer). This would bring Wannon 
numbers closer to the upper limit allowed. This would delay the need for the next re-distribution as 
Wannon will probably shrink in numbers before then. 
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